
  
201 Stadium Drive, Houma, LA 70360 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 

5:30 P.M. 
Central Office Board Room 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
 
TO: Members of the Executive Committee 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please be informed Mr. Roger Dale DeHart, Board President, has 
cancelled the June 20, 2017, Executive Committee Meeting. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Executive Committee will be held on 
Tuesday, July 18, 2017, at 5:30 P.M., in the Board Room of the Central 
Office, 201 Stadium Drive, Houma, LA 70360. 

 
 

 
 
____________________ 
Rebecca Breaux 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
BB/bp 
 
c: Board Members 
 Superintendent and Staff 
 Schools and ERC Members 

Mr. C. Berwick Duval, II, Legal Counsel 
Ms. Sandy Holloway, BESE, District 3 
Mr. Stephen Smith, All South Consulting Engineers  
The Courier, The Times, Charter Communications, KFOL/KJUN-HTV10, Radio Stations, KCIL/KJIN/KXOR 
Houma-Terrebonne Chamber of Commerce   
Presidents...TAE, TPA, A+PEL, Bus Drivers' Association, Food Service Association 
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